
 
 
 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 
 
The Western Regional Off-Track Betting Corporation, whose corporate offices are located at 8315 Park Road, Batavia, NY 
14020, hereby invites the submission of qualifications and proposals for Contract Services of a Security and Surveillance 
Video System. 
 
Specifications  may be obtained from the office of Megan M. Glor, Director of Purchasing/Procurement Officer, upon 
request by calling (585) 343-1423 or via email at mglor@westernotb.com. 
 
All proposals must be accompanied by the following documents: non-collusion certification, Finance Law Affirmation of 
Understanding §139-j and Certification of Compliance §139-k (3).  
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